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Friday 23rd September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We hope you have all been able to enjoy the Summercourt Fair activities this week 

so far and that you continue to enjoy them this weekend. Polite reminder that we 

are open and are looking forward to seeing all our pupils on Monday 26th 

September. 

Please take a look at our social media sites for evidence of the brilliant learning 

completed this week. 

 

Head People 

We are delighted to announce that Keira, Erin, Jamie and Dexter have been 

successfully appointed as our Head Boys and Girls for this academic year. 

We are extremely proud of all the year 6 candidates who participated in the 'Head 

People' application process. Each of their speeches were amazing and very 

impressive. Due to their hard work and dedication towards supporting our school we 

have assigned them all important roles to undertake for this year. A huge well done 

to all of them. 

 

Important Dates  

Mondays pm - Year 1 and 2 swimming sessions  

Mondays pm - Class 4 Forest School (Pupils will need to bring a change of clothes, 

wellies, and wet weather gear with them each Monday for Autumn 1).  

26.9.22 It has been confirmed that school will be open on 26th Sept, due to no road 

closure for Summercourt Fair.  

30.9.22 Class 3 Educational Visit - Royal Cornwall Museum. Please consent and make 

payment on ParentPay. 

3.10.22 Meet the SENDCo session 15.30-16.00 

6.10.22 Summercourt RE Day  

10.10.22 - 14.10.22 Scholastic Book Fair Week  

WB 24th October - Half Term  

 

INSET days 2022/2023 

Monday 31st October 2022  

Tuesday 3rd January 2023  

Friday 10th February 2023  

Monday 5th June 2023  

 

We hope you all have a lovely weekend.  

Best wishes from Miss Savage and the Summercourt Team. 
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